

August 2023

Dear Ministry partners,

Cathy and I just wanted to send a quick note to bring you up to date on what the Lord is doing and to thank you once again for your involvement in our family and ministry.

New Guinea

Right after the Who Will Go camps in June, Ben and I were able to spend two weeks in Papua New Guinea. God did some incredible things on this trip. I have preached in dozens of different countries, but something about the response of the people in PNG was different. Many had an intense desire to really know the truth and to be set free from the false religions that had enslaved them. We would spend hours on the streets with our Bibles open showing men and women that their sin could only be dealt with by the work of our Saviour on the cross. It was easy to sense God moving among them as they would begin to smile and experience relief that their sins had been forgiven and they have peace with God.

Much of the time in New Guinea was spent with the national Christians. God gave us the privilege to teach Biblical principles of discipleship to help the local churches bring the new believers into a deeper walk with Christ.

The month of August kept us busy with deputation meetings. The Lord has given us several new supporting churches this year, and we are asking the Lord to help us be fully supported before leaving for Paris next year.

Upcoming

In September, we will begin our first Who Will Go school of evangelism. This event will be held in Indianapolis and will coincide with the gospel tent meeting. We are expecting about 20 students to spend the week with us as we study the scriptures, do personal evangelism on the streets, and invite the lost to hear the gospel preached under the tent.

Support Update

We are currently at 30% of our needed monthly support. We would like to ask all of our supporters to begin making the change over to send our support to Macedonia. Our church has been very diligent and faithful in managing our monthly support, but there are several advantages of sending our support through our mission agency. Please send support to the address below:

Macedonia World Baptist Missions P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30517 Memo: Matt Stahlman

Thank you for serving with us!

Matt and Cathy Stahlman